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Achieve, Believe, Create and Fly High 

CLUBS  

MULTI SPORTS 

THURSDAY 3.15—4.15PM 

FOOTBALL  - NONE NEXT 
WEEK 

FRIDAY 3.15—4.15PM 

COMING SOON! 

FRI 17TH FEB—ACHIEVEMENT 
ASSEMBLY, ANYTHING GOES 
DAY AND FEEL GOOD FRIDAY! 

HALF TERM—MON 20TH FEB—
FRI 24TH FEB 

RETURN TO SCHOOL—27TH FEB 

BRITISH VALUES DAY—27TH FEB 

DANCE CLUB—MONDAY 27TH 
FEB 

WORLD BOOK DAY— 2ND 
MARCH 

USBORNE BOOK SALE—3RD 
MARCH 

PARENTS EVENINGS—7TH AND 
8TH MARCH 
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We are thinking about the value ‘COLLABORATION’ this half term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 2023–Tuesday 7th February 

The children spent the day looking at ways to keep themselves safe on line and discussed about who 
they could talk to if they came across material that they were concerned about. 

Please see information about apps/platforms and their age limits and screen time. 
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STAR AWARD 

WRENS— JOSIE 

ROBINS 1— RIGBY 

ROBINS 2— ALEX 

OWLS 3— IMOGEN 

OWLS 4— SEREN 

ATTENDANCE 

WRENS— 98.4% 

ROBINS 1— 96.3% 

ROBINS 2— 97% 

OWLS 3— 100% 

OWLS 4— 98.4% 

HOUSE POINTS:  

AVON: 60 

TEME :  63 

SEVERN: 66 
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Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week we have been looking at how we can connect and how making connections with one 
another and the world around us can be beneficial to our mental health and wellbeing. We have 
discussed the importance of talking to others if we feel sad or worried and who those trusted 
adulkts could be in their lives. 

The website www.kindness has a resource shared with the children this week in an assembly 
about how to be kind to themselves and how this can be good for their mental health, below is 
the link to that web page, as you may wish to discuss this further with your child. 

10 Ways to Practise Self-Kindness - School of Kindness  

 

World Book Day—Thursday 2nd March 

It is nearly time for World Book Day and attached is a flyer describing all the fun book-related 
activities that the children will be participating in.  It also wouldn’t be World Book Day without 
costumes, so we are giving you plenty of warning! We are keeping the theme simple this year 
and asking the children to come dressed as a book character, we hope that all the children will 
join in the fun.  

 

 

 

Usborne Pop Up Book Store—Friday 3rd March 

Attached is a flyer promoting an Usborne book sale that Mrs Carver will be running. 

 

School Council 

We have had some great donations so far, but still need more items for the playhouses.  
Please can we have any donations in before the end of next week. Thank you! 

 

Anything Goes—Friends of Dodford Fundraiser Day 

Please remember that for each thing they do differently, they need to bring in a £1, so if they 
wear their hair down and colour it and dress in their own clothes, this would be £3!  Please 
bring in the exact money.  This will be collected in and remember that every penny will go back 
into school to buy those little extras! 
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Trips this week—Symphony Hall 

Owls class went to The Symphony Hall in Birmingham on Monday, a wonderful experience for 
the children to watch a real orchestra playing some inspiring music pieces. 

 

Cold weather 

We are experiencing a cold spell, please make sure your child is wrapped up.  Remember lay-
ers are important, as what we do find is that as children run around the playground they do start 
to want to take coats off, so a vest under their polo shirts will still keep them warm!  Hats and 
gloves need to be labelled with names please. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have 1 week until half term and on Friday you are all invited to celebrate the end of another 
fantastic term and congratulate the children chosen for awards this half term.  Wishing you all a 
lovely weekend, Mrs Parkes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


